
Town of Auburn 
Cemetery Trustees 

August 23, 2017 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Don Dollard. 
 
Minutes of the July 27, 2017 were read.  Motion made by Scott and seconded by Don to 
accept the minutes as read. 
 
Met with Scott Malo from Shadetree Landscaping re experiment in rejuvenating Section 
3, approximately 20,000 sq. ft. in Longmeadow Cemetery. 
 
Scott made a motion to accept the contract, seconded by Don.  Motion passed. 
 
Resignation of Paul Therrien was received with regrets due to health reasons.  It was 
forwarded to the Board of Selectmen. 
 
Received proposal from Tom Gregoire for maintenance work on the Auburn Village 
hearse house--under consideration. 
 
No bids were received on the RFP for the roof of the Longmeadow vault so the decision 
to go with the original proposal from Tom Gregoire was made.  The work has been 
completed and looks great. 
 
Don thanked Bill Herman for preparing the RFP on our behalf. 
 
Two graves were marked out followed by two committals. 
 
Scott made motion to adjourn at 8 p.m. and seconded by Don 
 


